Reminders.....

P.E.

1B have P.E. on Tuesday and Wednesday please continue to send your child in their P.E kit. 1M on Monday and Thursday

Your child will need a blue T-shirt and blue shorts for indoor PE. Weather permitting, for outdoor PE lessons your child will need a tracksuit and some trainers.

CAN YOU PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU NAME YOUR CHILD'S UNIFORM, PE KIT, COAT AND BOOK BAG. THANK YOU.

Year One Curriculum Newsletter



Autumn Term 2 2022 Dungeons and dragons

Welcome back after the Half Term break.

Topic

Dungeons and dragons!

This half term Year One will be learning...

ENGLISH

We will be learning about stories linked to our topic. We will be writing instructions, letters and exploring different story settings all to do with castles and dragons.

MATHS

We will be learning about addition and subtraction and ordinal numbers as well as exploring shape and pattern.

SCIENCE

We will be learning about our senses and our bodies. Exploring different body parts and investigating the senses.

HISTORY

We will be learning all about Skipton castle. We will look at how castles defended themselves from enemies, the jobs that people inside the castle did and how castles have changed over time.

R.E.

We will look at how we celebrate special events, looking at different religions.

<u>ART</u>

We will be focusing on self-portraits in our art, painting ourselves as kings and queens. We will study the work of different artists including Picasso and Warhol.

P.S.H.E.

We will be thinking about Keeping safe. We will learn how to keep safe in familiar situations, personal safety and about people who keep us safe outside the home.

COMPUTING

We will be learning to 'create media' using the computer. Using a paint package, we will learn about how to make marks and draw lines on the screen and use the work of other artists for inspiration.

P.E.

This half term we will be continuing to develop our skills in gymnastics (indoor P.E) and our ball skills in our outdoor P.E (weather permitting).

MUSIC

We will be exploring beat and rhythm in a variety of songs on Charanga.

READING

Please try to read with your child every night, if possible. Please can you sign in their red reading record book to say they have read with you (comments are optional) and write the title of the book. Your child can then change their reading book every Monday. If your child has read at home they will earn themselves a tick every time and earn points to collect stickers and certificates.

SPELLINGS & LBH

Weekly practise of spellings and learn by heart facts is important to help your child become more secure with spelling patterns and their maths facts.